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Y5 Class Assembly
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“It is good to hear and see what the children have been up to this half term.”

“It was brilliant!”

“Very good.”

“The assembly was very good – I really enjoyed it.”

“Fantastic! Amazing!”

“The children children’s performance was wonderful.”

“Fantastic work – well done to all involved.”

“It was lovely speaking from the children and I loved seeing the photos from their trips.”

“The singing was impressive especially in Spanish. The children have learnt lots and confidently spoke. Well done Y5.”

“A wonderful assembly Y5.”

“As usual, well-rehearsed and wonderful!”

“I love seeing my son become more confident with speaking in front of an audience.”

“Good progress.”
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